
 
 

 

Memorandum 
 
 
Memorandum No:  24-094 
 
Date:  June 19, 2024 
 
To:     Honorable Mayor, Vice Mayor, and Commissioners 
 
From: Susan Grant, Acting City Manager 
 
Re: City of Fort Lauderdale Fiscal Year 2024 Revenue Manual  
 
 
The City of Fort Lauderdale Revenue Manual has been updated and published on the City’s 
website. This comprehensive reference provides a unique insight into the variety of revenue 
streams used to finance the services that the City provides to the community. The Fiscal 
Year 2024 City of Fort Lauderdale Revenue Manual is accessible on the City’s website at 
the following link: FY 2024 Revenue Manual. 
 
The manual includes the relevant legal authority supporting the collection of each revenue, 
any special requirements, as well as future revenue projections. The Office of Management 
and Budget, with the assistance of City departments, collected the relevant information 
incorporated into the manual.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Yvette W. Matthews, Acting Director of the Office 
of Management and Budget at ymatthews@fortlauderdale.gov or call (954) 828-5894. 

 
c:  Anthony G. Fajardo, Assistant City Manager 

Laura Reece, Acting Assistant City Manager 
Ben Rogers, Acting Assistant City Manager 

 Thomas J. Ansbro, City Attorney 
 David R. Soloman, City Clerk 
 Patrick Reilly, City Auditor  
 Department Directors 
 CMO Managers 

Budget Advisory Board 
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